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February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Home Learning – Reception 
 
Our expectations for Home Learning in Reception. 
 
Reading 
 
This is a key year for building upon the knowledge of phonics your child already has.   The expectation 
is that your child should read at home at least three times a week.  Don’t forget to sign their Home 
Communication book.  Every time a child returns a book to school that you have signed in their diaries 
they will get a reading raffle ticket and this will enter them into a prize – every week! To win their own 
book from a choice in the classroom. 
 
Home Learning for the half term will be sent home with your child on the first Friday of the start of a 
half term in their Home Learning book.  These activities will be linked to our Topic for the term. You 
can choose the activity you complete each week,  please return the book  to school on a Wednesday 
each week so that we can share your child’s learning with the rest of the class.  Practising phonics with 
your child daily will make a huge impact on their ability to read and learn new words – with this in 
mind, we will send out phonics home learning weekly for you to complete with your child. 
 
Please keep up to date on Class Dojo as we will use this to notify you of any important events or 
changes you need to be aware of.  If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to speak to the 
class teacher or myself.  We are available in the morning and at the end of the day. Alternatively, you 
can use class dojo or email us: 
 
wcooper@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk – Mrs Cooper 
sgodfrey@samworth.tgacademy.org.uk – Mrs Godfrey 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Mrs W Cooper 
EYFS Lead 
 
 


